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To Whom it May Concern,  
 
To date the WestConnex project has been shrouded in secrecy, and no adequate justification has 
been forthcoming for its aggressive expansion. It is imperative that the government respond to 
community concerns and needs, and invest in public transport rather than investing in projects that 
contribute to increased congestion and which make Sydney even more unliveable than it is now.  
 
Best, 
 


